DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL R. N. EXTENSION
(Under the aegis of the Delhi Public School Society, New Delhi)
DPSRNE/Cir/24-25/02/32 Date: 1 May 2024

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

REGARDING: VISIT TO BRITISH COUNCIL LIBRARY, NEW DELHI (CLASS-VIII)
(Through: School ERP/website)

Dear Parents (Class-VIII),
Greetings from Delhi Public School R. N. Extension!

Please note that the school is organizing an Educational Visit to the British Council
Library, New Delhi, for the students of Class-VIII on Thursday, 16 May 2024 during
school hours.

The aim of this visit is to allow the students to explore wide range of books available along
with a tour of the British Council Library. It will be followed by a Movie Show and various
interactive activities to inculcate reading habits.

In continuation, all interested parents of Class-VIII are requested to submit the below
appended Consent Form along with Rs. 300/ (Transportation Fee-non-refundable) to the
respective Class Teachers on/before Monday, 6 May 2024. Only 40 entries shall be accepted
on a First Come First Serve basis.

For any further queries, please contact Mr. Sanjay Kumar Barthwal-9896990775 or Ms.
Srishti Sharma-9818910040.

CONSENT FORM

VISIT TO BRITISH COUNCIL LIBRARY, NEW DELHI (CLASS-VIII)
Reference: School Circular No.: DPSRNE/Cir/24-25/02/32 Dated: 1 May 2024

To,
The Principal
Delhi Public School R. N. Extension
Morta, Meerut Road, Ghaziabad

Respected Ma’am,

| , parent of
Class/Section , Admission No.: hereby give consent for
Educational Visit to the British Council Library, New Delhi, for the students of Class-
VIII on Thursday, 16 May 2024 during school hours.

[ understand that the school/teacher will take all possible care and precaution to safeguard my
ward, however in case of any injury and mishap; I will not hold the School Management,
Principal, Teacher and organisation responsible.

Date Contact No.

Email Id Signature of the parent with date




